
Tell Media Group, on behalf of the Association of 
Professional Fund Investors (APFI), is proud to 
invite you to the APFI Nordic Summit. This unique 
event is hosted to coincide with the seventh annual 
Nordic Fund Selection Awards in Stockholm on 
November 10. 

Date: November 10, 2016
Time: 12.00–15.00
(Lunch 12.00–13.00, followed by discussions)
Venue: The Royal Coin Cabinet | Slottsbacken 6  
111 30 Stockholm

About APFI
The Association of Professional Fund Investors (APFI) was established in 2011 and it serves as a global forum for its 
members to drive the development and exchange of global best practice in the areas of research, analysis, due diligence 
and the selection of asset management products. APFI is dedicated to the advancement of the interests of professional 
fund investors and voicing the collective perspective of its members on key topics and trends within the global asset 
management industry. Learn more and join the association at www.profundinvestors.com.

Sign up by sending an email to: niklas.tell@tellmediagroup.se
Please RSVP no later than October 14.

Debating the future of fund selection
Exploring the implications of digitalisation on the role and function 
of professional fund investors

We will debate: 
�� Striking a balance – is there a role for 
robo-selectors and where does that leave 
humans?
�� Exploring the potential efficiencies of a 
digital standard for due diligence information 
gathering
�� Is the rise of passive investing a natural 
outcome of digitalisation and what are  
its limits?


